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Steuben County
Task Force on Underage Drinking

Meeting Minutes
March 8, 2017
12:00 – 1:00 pm 


Steuben County Sheriff’s Building, Bath, NY
	Invited Attendees: 
       Tanya DeNae
 X    Harmony Ayers-Friedlander
       Jim Bassage
       Jerry Bennett

       Susan Hooker

       Kambree Calkins

	      Maddi Shuart
      Norm McCumiskey

      Jaime Dyke
      Carly Cushing
      Sarah Robbins
      Stephanie Hazelett
X    Colleen Banik
	      Michelle Sexsmith

      Kim Smith

      Marissa Haight
      Doug Jones
X    Hank Chapman
      Jack Wheeler

X    Joanne Woodard
	      Lorelei Wagner

      Ryan Peterson
X    Rick McInroy
      Mike McDarby
      Mark Recktenwald

      Mandy Zalesky
      Steve Olix


	Introductions

	-The group introduced themselves.  No changes to the minutes were noted.  


	MOUs

	-No oustanding MOUs were noted.


	Tall Cop Update

	-A full report was given by Colleen Banik during the Coalition meeting.  The Tall Cop presentation will be held on March 29th, 2017 at Haverling High School.  There will be three sessions of the presentation.  The first will be for school personnel, educators, prevention providers, and area professionals from 9:00am-11:00am.  The second will be for law enforcement, probation officers, first responders, and fire departments from 1:00pm-3:00pm.  The last will be for parents and the community from 6:00pm-7:30pm.  Supervised child care will be available for the community session.  Any assistance would be appreciated getting the word out for attendance to the evening community session.  

	2016-17 Action Plan Review

	Rick McInroy presented the 2016-17 Action Plan Review Items reporting that we are working on recruitment of new coalition members and partnership.  A Youth Engagement program is underway and will need to be worked on by both task forces.  Colleen Banik has reviewed and updated the TIPS for the Tool Box and while they had recently been sent out, they will be sent out again.  The Nomination Recognition program is underway with a few nomination letters already being turned in.  Colleen Banik will recirculate the nomination letter to the group.

	TIPS Training

	Rick McInroy reported that TIPS Training is being planned in Corning as a result of issues/stores identified in the Corning area that may not be in compliance and that Jim Bassage is looking into scheduling more training sessions for additional Save-A-Lot Stores.

	Alcohol Poster Contest

	Rick McInroy presented the Alcohol Poster Contest Flyer that is currently being distributed.  The deadline for submission has been set for April 28, 2017.

	Miscellaneous

	Colleen Banik discussed with Harmony Ayers-Friedlander the possibility of using their youth for community service to the Coalition.

	Next meeting: April 12th, 2017 from 2:00 – 3:00PM at the Bath Hope Office.



	Action Items

	Status
	Task
	Start Date
	Target Date
	Responsible
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	Review Action Plan and provide feedback.
	October 2016
	November 2016
	All

	
	Look into changing location of meeting to accommodate student involvement.
	October 2016
	November 2016
	Jim/Norm

	
	Coordinate town hall meeting.
	September 2016
	November 2016
	Jim/Norm

	Ongoing
	Send photos of Coalition related activities to Colleen for the Facebook page and website.
	December 2016
	Ongoing
	All

	 SHAPE  \* MERGEFORMAT 



	Colleen to send out TIPS for the Tool Box to group again as well as the Nomination Recognition Letter
	March 2017
	March 2017
	Colleen

	 SHAPE  \* MERGEFORMAT 



	Colleen and Harmony to get together to discuss the use of Youth for community service to the Coalition
	March 2017
	March 2017
	Colleen and Harmony


          = Complete               = Pending              = Overdue
